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The Pearl Public School District, Office of Special Services, is seeking Requests for Proposals for occupational, physical, and speech therapy services for the 2017-2018 school year.  Proposals should be submitted in sealed envelope referencing Bid No. 235 on the outside of the envelope. For a proposal packet contact Beth Ditto at (601)932-7916.  Proposals must be received before 2:00 p.m., June 23, 2017.

